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WIN £5,000 FOR YOUR SCHOOL’S LIBRARY 

Visit our website for a chance to win a massive 
£5,000 of National Book Tokens for Creswick—
enough to buy hundreds of new books for the    

library 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/

schools#.facebook  
 

Also the chance of taking home £100 of National 
Book tokens just for you. 

 

 

JUMPERS/COATS/FLEECES 

Due to the recent varying weather conditions, can you please ensure that your 

child comes to school with the relevant clothing.   (eg raincoat, sunhat/cap, sun 

cream applied if necessary, jumper, fleece etc.   

LOST PROPERTY 

Please ensure that you pop 
in and have a look through 

the lost property box      
before tomorrow @ 3pm. 

All unnamed items will be 
put into the recycling 

bank. Please also check 
outside the dining room 

for any lost items 

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools#.facebook
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools#.facebook


 

 

www.creswick.herts.sch.uk 

E-Mail address: admin@creswick.herts.sch.uk 

CRESWICK PTA 

** SUMMER FAIR - 13th JULY ** - ** WE NEED YOUR HELP! **  
 

  We need volunteers to help set up, run stalls and tidy at the end— Are you 
able to spare half hour to 1 hour or more to help us with our biggest       

fundraising event of the year.  If everyone gives just a little time we could 
bring you the best event yet! Please do not think that someone else will do it 
as they may not.  You can run a stall with a friend or family too!  Please look 
out for the signup sheet on PTA notice board or email us or volunteer through 
the PTA website.  We cannot run them without your help so please signup for 

what you can. 
www.pta-event.co.uk/creswickpta. 

Also we may have the opportunity to raise additional funds by displaying 
Wrights Estate Agents Sale boards advertising our summer fair so if you are 
happy to display one outside your house please let me know by Friday by 

emailing: ptacreswickschool@gmail.com 
 

The Summer Camp out raised just shy of £400! The weather turned out to be 
on our side. Hooray! Thank you to everyone who supported and helped with 

the event! 
 

 If you need to label your childrens uniform and belongings we can earn   
money through you purchasing stikin labels or a stamptastic pads.  Please  vis-
it the websites for more details.  Www.stikins.co.uk—Sticky labels—no need 
for ironing in—quote code 5275.  https://stamptastic.co.uk for name stamp 

pads—if asked quote AL74FL 

EasyFundraising: We have been paid £118 raised this quarter for free! A huge 
thanks to all our amazing supporters who shop through Easyfundraising! Use 

easyfundraising if you are booking your summer holiday: First Choice, Thomas 
Cook, Homeaway and more are all offering INCREASED DONATIONS this 

week. http://efraising.org/C0XJGn7I5Y 
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MILK ORDERS FOR AUTUMN TERM (SEPTEMBER—DECEMBER) 

 Cost is £18.98.  Milk must be ordered by Thursday 11th July 

2019.  No  orders will be taken after this date. Please remember 

to order milk for your child even if they are entitled to Free Milk.  

 

CURRENT YEAR 2 PUPILS : As your child is nearing the end of Year 2, if you are entitled 
to Free School Meals it is now the time to apply for Free School Meals for year 3         

onwards.  If an application is not made, your Free School Meals will be stopped and you 
will have to pay for dinners from September onwards.  The website to visit to apply is 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals. 

 If you need any help please let the office know and they will be happy to assist you. 

TIMES TABLE WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS AND CHILDREN 

4TH JULY 2019 

There will be two sessions to provide strategies to  support children in learning their   
timetables at home. 

The sessions are:- 

9am on Thursday 4th July 2019 

5pm on Thursday 4th July 2019 

Please speak to the office to confirm your attendance 

GOSLING ATHLETICS EVENT 

Children from years 3, 4 & 5 went to Gosling to take part in an inter-school 
athletics competition.  Well done to all children who took part and a special 
mention to Amber Josh in the running, Mia Torres Lynch in her running races 

and both Boys relay teams. 

Despite the awful weather conditions all children were so well behaved and a 
credit to Creswick School.  


